
 

 

 

 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 

TO: CITY MANAGER DATE: 2016 March 07 

 

FROM: DIRECTOR FINANCE FILE: 
Reference: 

5820-20 
145-10/14 

SUBJECT: CONTRACT INCREASE – E37/2014 

CARIBOO ROAD AND STORMONT AVENUE 

 

PURPOSE: To obtain Council approval to increase the existing contract for the Cariboo Road 

and Stormont Avenue Project.  
  

 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT Council approve a contract increase of $29,785.35 including GST in the 

amount of $1,418.35 to Associated Engineering (B.C.) Ltd. for a total contract 

value of $278,411.70 as outlined in this report.  
 

REPORT 
 

On 2015 January 05, the City awarded a contract to Associated Engineering (B.C.) Ltd. for the 

engineering design and construction services relating to the Cariboo Road – Stormont Avenue 

Project (E37/2014) in the amount of $173,496.75 including GST. Since the award of this 

contract there have been five change order approvals valued at $76,179.60 including GST in the 

amount of $3,627.60 for additional work required.  
 

Through an onsite detailed assessment, Associated Engineering (B.C.) Ltd. has subsequently 

identified an additional change order in the amount of $29,785.35 including GST, bringing the 

total contract value to $278,411.70 including GST of $13,257.70.  
 

The change of scope is due to water seepage which was identified during construction resulting 

in longer construction duration and additional construction services required as a result of a delay 

caused by the environmental investigation, as well as additional geotechnical investigation fees. 
 

The Director Engineering concurs with this recommendation. 
 

Funding for this requirement is provided under Capital project ERA.0035 ($28,400) which is 

included in the 2016 – 2020 Provisional Financial Plan. 

 

 
Denise Jorgenson 

DIRECTOR FINANCE 
 

GC:SC/kh 
 

cc: Director Engineering 
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